9 OCTOBER 2023 CURABITUR LEO





WE SAY THANK YOU TO SAINSBURY MANAGER





SAINSBURY STAFF SUPPORTED OUR HIGH TEA BOXES

£650 RAISED

For Alzheimer's Scotland on 21st Sept 2023







Sainsbury staff received a photo from the residents and a wee thank you card for all their support and kindness with 9 OCTOBER 2023 CURABITUR LEO

Presentation in Collisdene





Josh from Alzheimer's Scotland accepted the special cheque created by the residents with the cash. Looked fantastic and Josh was delighted . The cheque is going on the wall at Alzheimer's Scotland's office to display the great work by everyone at Collisdene.

 $\pounds 650$ was absolutely amazing . We would like to thank all the staff, families,friends ,Sainsbury staff and all the people who purchased and donated to our High Tea event. Also to everyone who helped make the event a great success.











9 OCTOBER 2023 CURABITUR LEO